
 
 
September   30,   2020  
 
 
Greetings,   Pastors,   Churches,   and   Delegates,  
 
The   Montana   -   N.   Wyoming   Association   and   Conference   United   Church   of   Christ   Board   of   Directors   is   calling   a  
business   meeting   of   the   Association   and   Conference   to   happen   on   October   29,   2020   at   7   pm.   The   purpose   of   this  
meeting   will   be   to   vote   on   the   2021   budget   for   the   Conference.  
 
We   will   meet   using   ZOOM,   a   technology   that   allows   video   conferencing   by   computer   as   well   as   phone   dial   in  
connections.   Information   about   the   budgets   and   the   ZOOM   connection   will   be   sent   out   from   the   Conference   office  
during   the   week   of   October   22.   There   will   be   a   budget   hearing   on   October   22   at   4:00   by   ZOOM.  
 
Please   contact   your   delegates   to   have   them   set   aside   the   meeting   date/time   on   their   calendars.   Your   number   of  
delegates   is   stipulated   by   our   Bylaws,   Article   VI   1:  
 

A   church   is   eligible   to   have   three   (3)   lay   delegates   for   its   first   one   hundred   (100)   members   or   portion   thereof,   
and   a   total   of   two   (2)   youth   and/or   young   adult   delegates   (ages   up   to   25).  

 
In   addition,   all   authorized   pastors   of   the   MT-NWy   Conferences,   including   retired   pastors,   are   delegates.  
 
 
 
Marc   Stewart  
UCC   in   MT-NWy  
Conference   Minister  
406.656.8688   (office)zz  
406.647.2040   (cell)  


